
HANDSWORTH
NEWS

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends.
I hope you all had a lovely break and managed to 
have some relaxing family time.  We have all 
thoroughly enjoyed being back in school and seeing 
the children again. This week, the children have 
enjoyed their learning and seeing their friends.  It has 
been great to see them getting back into the swing of 
school. 
With the restrictions slowly starting to lift, it is so 
important we all continue to follow the guidelines and 
maintain the necessary steps to ensure we keep our 
whole community safe.  Thank you for continuing to 
wear masks, following the one-way system and 
maintaining social distance.  
Nursery will be closed on Thursday 6th May as it will be 
used as a polling station.  There will be activities and 
learning posted on our website for the children.  All 
other year groups will be attending school.  
Please remember, if you ever have anything you 
would like to discuss, please get in touch with me by 
phoning or emailing the school office.
Our School Voluntary fund is now open for the 
Summer term, any contributions are much 
appreciated.
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.

Mrs Nairne

Year 3 enjoyed their athletic 
sessions this week.  Year 4 also 
enjoyed extra cricket sessions.  

We have had an active start to 
the Summer term!

Yard Sale Tomorrow! 

https://payments.atomwide.com/handsworthprimary/


A huge thank you to Leslie Kulesh 
and Daniel Rousein for providing 
the lovely new planters that were 

installed yesterday. They built them 
with help from other parents as 
well as providing the decking 

timbers and the soil to fill them up.  
All children will get an opportunity 
to plant in them and they will look 

lovely when the flowers are in 
bloom! Leslie has also provided 

large buckets and soil for 
Reception to plant potatoes and 

organised vegetable kits from 
OrganicLea.

Thank you all so much!  We really 
appreciate your help and support. 

Today was the first of our Future Fridays!  The teachers really enjoyed 
getting to know the children they will be teaching in September.  It 

was great to see the children starting to build those relationships with 
their new teacher.  With the last year being so unsettled, we believe 
this is a perfect way to help children adjust slowly in preparation for 

September.  
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SCARLETT 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

MELDA RAO

NIYAM 1MJROHAN RHH

ELLIE 2KC

LEO 2MW

ARCHIE B 3FB

SOPHIA 3LB

TAYLA 4BD

DANIEL 4SN

LAYLA 5TC

RONNI-LEE 5JG

INAYA 6RT

PABLO 6SM

WB: 26TH APR

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


